
FPL

Florida Power & Light Company, P.O. Box 14000, Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420

OCT - 8 2003
L-2003-249
10 CFR 50.75(f)(1)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

RE: St. Lucie Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-335 and 50-389
Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
Decommissioning Fund Status Report - Supplemental Information

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.75(f)(1), Florida Power and Light Company (FPL) submitted its
Decommissioning Fund Status report for St. Lucie Units 1 and 2 and Turkey Point Units 3 and 4 on
March 14, 2003 (L-2003-064). The purpose of this letter is to provide supplemental information
(attached) requested in a conference call with NRC staff members on September 9, 2003.

Should there be any questions, please contact John Hartzog at (561) 694 -3661.

Very truly yours,

J. A. Stall
Senior Vice President Nuclear
And Chief Nuclear Officer
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St. Lucie Units I and 2 and Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
Docket Nos. 50-335,50-389, 50-250, and 50-251
L-2003-249 Attachment, Page 1

REAL RATE OF RETURN

Units: Nominal Rate Inflation Real Rate
of Return Rate of Return
(after Tax)

Turkey Point Units 3&4 4.7% 5.6% -0.90%

St. Lucie Unit 1 4.7% 5.5% -0.80% __

St. Lucle Unit 2: Nominal Rate nflation Real Rate % of Weighted
of Return Rate of Return Responsibility Avg.
(after Tax)

Florida Power and Light Company 4.7% 5.5% -0.80% 85.20510% -0.68%

Florida Municipal Power Agency 6.4% 6.2% 0.20% 8.74652% 0.02%

Orlando Utilities Commission 5.75% 5.0% 0.75% 6.04838% 0.05%

Weighted Average -0.62%


